New Hampshire Envirothon
Sponsored by NH Association of Conservation Districts
Media Release Form

Dear Parents:  
Please complete one of the following boxes and return to your child’s Envirothon Advisor.   
Thank you. 

 
CONSENT   FORM
	
I HEREBY GIVE PERMISSION to New Hampshire Envirothon or anyone authorized by NH Envirothon (including newspaper, television, radio or other media outlets) to take photographs (still or video) or audio recordings of my child, _________________________________.  These photographs/recordings may be used for information and promotional materials (including the NH Envirothon website) only, and under no circumstances will be sold or distributed for sale.
 
 
Print Parent/Guardian name: ____________________________________  Child’s school: ________________________	   
 
Signature of Parent/Guardian:_______________________________________________  Date: _____________________
 
 
 

 
NON-CONSENT   FORM
 
I would prefer not to have my child, _________________________________ photographed/recorded during his/her participation in the NH Envirothon, and HEREBY DO NOT GIVE PERMISSION for such photos/recordings to be taken of him/her.  
 
 
 
Print Parent/Guardian name: ____________________________________  Child’s school: ________________________	   
 
Signature of Parent/Guardian:_______________________________________________  Date: _____________________
 
 

Advisors:  Please scan or send the completed form to the NH Envirothon Program Coordinator by 4/14/23.
admin@nhenvirothon.org or Margie Clark-Kevan, 125 Sherwood Lane, Jaffrey, NH 03452

If your school has already received parental media consent for field trips, please provide that alternative documentation.
